From: Peter Anderson
To: Evan Maxim

Cc: Gordon Ahalt; rduchaine17@gmail.com; londonimplant@gmail.com; garysallyhirst@gmail.com

Subject: CAO15-001 2004 Weber letter

Date: Friday, September 2, 2016 8:10:59 PM

Attachments: Weber 2004 letter.jpg

RE: CAO15-001; SEP 15-001

Dear Mr. Maxim,

As I mentioned to you in your telephone conversation, I am now in the process of reviewing the various documents that the City provided in our information request. I have just reviewed the two letters from James G. Weber in the City's electronic file. I do have in my own file another letter from Mr. Weber which he wrote to the City principal planner on July 6, 2004. This letter, written 15 years ago, contains some additional details that I did not find in his two recent letters. For example, the 2004 letter states: "A visit to the site in April 2000 found that the supposedly benign creek had washed out the three holding dams that the city had constructed. There were big washouts below in the area of the proposed building site. One area of the creek bed had a washout approximately 6 feet deep and 8 feet across. Another area had a washout 4 to 6 feet deep and 15-20 feet across." The City may already have this letter in its 2004 file. However, I thought that I would bring this letter to your attention in the event you have not already seen it. Our neighborhood is continuing its review and will be communicating with you further. Thank you so much for your willingness to listen to our concerns. Peter Anderson